11/22/2023

To whom it may concern,

| highly recommend Kaitlyn Stehr as a candidate for this scholarship. | am Jenna Bergeb the
patient services manager, and | am the direct manager Kaitlyn reports to at the La Crosse Mayo
Clinic Health system, Morrison Healthcare, Food services. She has been one of my employees

for 2 years now.

While Kaitlyn has worked in the food service department over the last two years, she has
provided a reliable work ethic, friendly personality, and has made sure to put the needs of the
patient first. She delivers patient trays to rooms and Kaitlyn takes lead on our tray line ensuring
patient meals are accurate and we are serving the best quality of food. She rarely calls into work
and is well cross trained on all positions in our kitchen. | know if we have call ins, she will
continue to demonstrate outstanding teamwork to ensure patients still get fed in a timely
manner. Other employees would also describe her as friendly, team player, and a hard worker.

She accomplishes all her tasks while maintaining great initiative and positive attitude. With her
experience in patient interactions and food service and bringing that great customer service

with patients, | believe she will succeed in her future career.

If you have any further questions, please reach out to me.

With kind regards,

Jenna Berger

Patient Services Manager, SWWI Mayo Clinic, food services

608-317-7076

Email: jennaberger@iammorrison.com

Scanned with CamScanner


https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

